h""&“t

Hattie Llewellyn, Principal

New Berlin High School

300 E. Ellis St.
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March 2023 Board Report

TO: NBCUSD #16 Board of Education, Mrs. Jill Larson, Superintendent
From: Hattie Llewellyn, High School Principal
School Improvement

We won the KI Classroom Competition! We will meet with our local representative to begin planning the
furniture options and design. We are so excited and appreciative of all of the shares and votes!

PBIS Update - Q3 has ended and we continue to show success with our PBIS Program. Indicators have
included a decrease in Failure to Complete Homework referrals, A decrease in failing grades, and a decrease
in behavior referrals from 21.22 Q3 to 22.23 Q3 Referrals. We offered a Golden Ticket Incentive beginning
the week of January 23rd. Each week any student that had 0 failing grades, 0 referrals, and 0 tardies or
unexcused absences earned a $10 Golden Ticket. The number of students ranged from 135-170 each week!
We will have our third quarter party on Friday, March 17th.

Curriculum and Instruction

ELA is in the second year of implementing the newly adopted curriculum. Science is in the first year of
implementing the newly adopted curriculum. Both teams have been working on continued alignment and
adjustments to standards and assessments.

Assessment

We are prepping for the IL SAT Suite of Assessments on April 12th! Students in grades 9-11 are working on
PSAT/SAT Test Prep Skill Plans through IXL in Advisory each week.

Pretzel Positives

NBHS Student Council Announced the December and January Students of the Month:

December - Savannah Kramer - Savannah is a model student who leads by example. She finds the fun and
bright side in every situation and completes every task with her best effort. She takes challenges head on and
works through the learning experience with persistence and grace. Savannah is a stand out Pretzel! In
FCCLA, she qualified to compete at the state level on her Interior Design Project and was elected to represent
our school as a Section 6 officer in the 23/24 school year.

January - Layla Hein - Layla was a great help when planning the Sadie's dance and the Spanish Club's Chuck
the Duck fundraiser. Although the Sadie's Dance was canceled due to lack of interest, she had already
purchased decorations and was prepared to help set up. She also made posters for the Spanish Club's
fundraiser. She is always quick to come up with and share ideas. In class, she works hard and puts forth her
best effort. She genuinely cares about her performance.

Shout out to Ms. Gray for coordinating a very successful Career Day which was held on March Ist.

Shout out to Ms. Magrath, Mrs. Charneski, and the Music Boosters for hosting the Tri-County Honor band on
March 9th. The performance was outstanding! Jacob Heironimus received Top Percussionist for the second
year in a row!

CACC Students of the Month for February: Whittney Williams and Brady Edwards

Mr. Kruckeberg received a new interactive smart board through ROCTE funds and has been using it with his
Business Classes. This will be similar to the technology we are looking into for the new building.

Recommendations:

Lauren Hemmerle - HS Social Science

Taylee Julian - HS Math
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